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 Ware Road, Tonwell, Herts, SG12 0HN 
                                                                           Tel: 01920 462894 Fax: 01920 469606
                                                                             E-mail: admin@tonwell.herts.sch.uk
                                                                    Headteacher: Mrs Sarah Bridgman
 
Friday 23rd June 2017
Dear Parents, 

I would like to say a huge thank you to everyone who helped to make our Summer Fair such a success.  I am very grateful to the members of Friends of Tonwell for organising such a great day and raising a total of £1498.
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It’s has also been a pleasure to welcome our new family - Elise, Luke and Cooper. I’m sure you will join me in welcoming them into our school community. 

Kind regards,

S Bridgman

Mrs Bridgman  
 
After School Club
Just a reminder that our after school club runs every day from 3.15pm-5.00pm. Ms Gooden, one of our parents, is working with Mrs Lazzari to run the wraparound care. This can be booked on an ad hoc basis. Please send a letter or email to the office if you would like your child to attend.

Sports Competitions
[bookmark: _GoBack]Well done to our Y5/6 children for competing in the Hertford and Ware Sports Partnership Cricket Competition. Children showed good teamwork and sportsmanship throughout.  Good luck to our junior children who have been selected to represent the school at District Athletics in early July. This will be the first time Tonwell have competed in the event for several years.  A reminder that the cluster sports day with Thundridge, Stapleford and Puller Memorial schools is on Wednesday 28th June at Thundridge and our school sports day is on Friday 7th July from 9.15am until approximately 10.30am. 
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Parking
Please be mindful of our children’s safety when parking in the village for school drop off and pick up. I have had reports of some near misses caused by drivers parking on the pavements. 
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